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NOTICE OF ENQUIRY 
 
 
 
 
September 17, 2012 
 
 
 
City Clerk 
City Hall 
Regina, Saskatchewan 
 
Dear Madam: 
 
Please be advised that I will lodge the following ENQUIRY at the meeting of City 
Council on Monday, September 17, 2012 and I request the response be forwarded to City 
Council: 
 
Re:   Current Affordable Housing Policy 
 
The current policy provides $10,000 per affordable unit that a qualified group builds and  
has been static for the past 5-6 years.  
 
Would the Administration provide the following information: 
 
(1) With the cost of construction in recent years growing, and the average house price 
 climbing, is the $10,000 per home enough to provide the same incentive it 
 originally did?  
  
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Wade Murray 
Councillor, Ward 6  
 
WM/am  
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